“"T °’ Republic of the Philippines

m,,,,\“é DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY

08 June 2015
To: All Petroleum Companies

Subject: 5th Philippine Energy Contracting Round (PECRS) Reminder
Greetings!

" The PECR is a transparent and competitive systém of awarding service contracts for petroleum

prospective areas. The contract round is the fifth for petroleum and we are offering eleven areas
with a total area of about 4.8 million hectares.
The Department of Energy would like to remind you that the last day of acceptance and opening
of PECRS applications is on 30 June 2015 (Tuesday). The acceptance of applications is until
11:00 AM while the opening of applications will commence at 1: 30 PM at the Audio Visual
Room, Department of Energy.

For your information.

Very truly yours,

ZeMsada

Undersecretary g
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04 June 2015

To: All Petroleum Companies

Subject: 5™ Philippine Energy Contracting Round (PECR5) Reminder
Greetings!
The PECR is a transparent and competitive system of awarding service contracts for
petroleum prospective areas. The contract round is the fifth for petroleum and we are offering
eleven areas with a total area of about 4.8 million hectares.
The Department of Energy would like to remind you that the last day of acceptance and
opening of PECRS applications is on 30 June 2015 (Tuesday). The acceptance of applications

is until 11:00 AM while the opening of applications will commence at 1:30 PM at the Audio
Visual Room, Department of Energy.

For your information.

Very truly yours,

Zenaida' Y. Monsada
Undersecretary
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